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	Dear Parents/Carers,


There are always  a lot of smiles when the sun is shining like the last few weeks, it has been lovely to see( Although the Sun is shining as we know Scottish weather can change quickly so please make sure your child has a jacket with them everyday (with their name on it!) just in case. I want to keep encouraging everyone to follow the FACTS rules in school and at home to continue to supress the virus and allow schools to remain open.
Class reconfiguration

Due to changes in staffing, from Monday 10th May we are making changes in a number of classes from P4 upwards. Those involved have been emailed directly today. This means we will no longer have a P7/6 class and some changes to other classes. 
Holiday/Inservice Day

Please note the school is closed on Monday 3rd May for a holiday and again on Thursday 6th May as it is an Election Day/Inservice day. 
Parent Group

The Parent Group would like us all to get involved in a ‘Break the Rules Day’ on Friday 7th May with any donations going to their funds. Further information will be sent out about this with this email. 

Homework

Staff are continuing to provide additional activities through home learning tasks through Teams and One Note. These are still absolutely crucial, even more so do to the disruption this year. I would urge all parents to continue to support their child in engaging in these activities. I would also ask that you keep encouraging your child be able to login independently as they need to be able to do this in school.

Covid
Can I ask any family who has a positive test to please email the enquiries@chapelhall.n-lanark.sch.uk or gw09brownsuzanne2@glow.sch.uk as these mailboxes will be monitored. Please stay safe and well, following the rules to keep the infection rate as low as possible to avoid any impact on our children.

Thank you again for all your support.

Mrs Brown

Head Teacher

gw09brownsuzanne2@glow.sch.uk

